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Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service Corporation
Indiana and tiichigan Electric Company
A'ITN: tir. John E. Dolan

Vice Chairman
Engineering

2 Broadway
New York, NY 10004

Gentlemen:

Our recent inspection of October 20-22, 1982, Inspection Report No's.
50-315/82-18 and 50-316/82-18, determined that brochures containing nuclear
plant emergency information as distributed from the Warren Dunes State Park
tianager's offico did not adequately inform the park's transient population
of any emergency situation at the D.C. Cook Nuclear Plant. This is still
an open, unresolved item. In addition, the Park ?!anager has written Region
III describing his concerns about the present state of emergency notification
to the Warren Dunes State Park. lie has also suggested installation of addi-
tional sirens plus an additional public address system to be added to one of
the existing park vehicles. A copy of his letter is included as an atte.:hment.

NRC Region III believes that this requires prompt resolution. Your representa-
tives should contact the Warren Dunes State Park management and the State of
tiichigan and work closely with them to coordinate the effort to resolve this
problem. An adequate capability must exist to promptly notify the transient
population within the Warren Dunes State Park of an emergency condition at
the D.C. Cook Nuclear Plant that requires their taking protective actions.
These requirements are contained in 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, IV D.

We have written the Federal Emergency ?!anagement Agency (FEMA) Region V request-
ing also, their evaluation of the public warning siren system within the 10 mile ,

Emergency Planning Zone (EPZ) around the D.C. Cook Nuclear Plant and will advise
you of their evaluation as soon as it is received.
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Please inform us within 30 days of receipt of this letter what steps you
have taken or plan to take to resolve this problem of inadequate notifica-
tion to the transient population within Warren Dunes State Park.

The responses directed by this letter are not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511..

i

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

* !

. A. Hind, Director -

Division of Emergency Preparedness . >

and Operational Support i

Attachment: As Stated

cc: W. G. Smith, Jr., Plant Manager

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA -

Region 5 Office

bcc: B. Grimes, DEP/0IE
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